
Dansville Elementary School December Board Update 

● DES Students enjoyed a turkey dinner for lunch the Tuesday before Thanksgiving. 
Classrooms also had Thanksgiving themed crafts, snacks, and activities.  
 

● Elementary staff and students are looking forward to holiday activities this week 
including elves sneaking into our building to decorate and cause mischief, student 
council decorating with student-made decorations, and our all-school sing which 
will have all students in the gym again this year! Families will also be invited for 
holiday parties this week as well. 
 

● Several elementary families have been adopted for the holidays. Elementary families 
also have been donating gifts for the project with several tags being picked up at 
Moms and Muffins and Dads and Donuts events this month. 
 

● Amy Popek attended the MEMSPA conference last week. She went to several 
inspiring sessions and continues to reflect on her learning from the event. 
 

 
 


